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The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Suriname to the United Nations presents its 

compliments to the Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights (OHCHR) and, with 

reference to the latter's note verbale CERD/107th Session/SP/MJA/ks dated 22 June 2022, 

has the honor to submit the names of the Officials who will participate in the presentation of 

Suriname's 16th to 18th periodic reports (CERD/C/SUR/ 16-18) to the Committee at its 107th 

session, which is scheduled to be held from 8 - 30 August 2022, at the United Nations Office 

in Geneva: 

Mr. Kennth Amoksi 

Mrs. Rewtie Sietaram -

Minister of Justice and Police 

Email: Kamoksi@vahoo.com 

Office of the President of the Republic of Suriname, 

Email: rewtiesietaram@hotmail.com 

Mrs. Patricia Meulenhof - Member of the Office of the Minister of Justice and Police 

responsible for human rights issues. 

Ms. Santusha Welzijn -

Email: pmeulenhof@hotmail.com 

Head of United Nations Affairs, Human Rights Bureau of the 

Ministry of Justice and Police 

Email: sanlusha.welzijn@hotmail.com 
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